Mary Jane Drouin

From:

Mary Jane Drouin

Sent:

Friday, November 01, 2019 8:40 AM

To:

Wayne Nixon Wayne Carson

Cc: Subject:

RE: Electoral Area West Grant in Aids

I will forward the request to Director Carson for consideration. As this is a 2020 expense, it cannot be approved until next year.

Mary Jane Drouin

Manager – Corporate Services Regional District of Central Okanagan 250-469-6224, <u>mdrouin@rdco.com</u> Connect with us | rdco.com







This email and any files transmitted are confidential and may contain privileged information. Any unauthorized dissemination or copying is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please delete it and notify the sender.

From: Wayne Nixon

Sent: Thursday, October 31, 2019 6:16 PM

To: Mary Jane Drouin

Subject: Electoral Area West Grant in Aids

Mary Jane Drouin:

Oct 31,2019

The North Westside Communities Association (NWCA) is requesting a \$1600 Grant in Aid for two community events.

The first event is our Annual Easter Egg Hunt/ Community BBQ scheduled for Saturday, April 11, 2020. This is a hugely popular event, that is attended by more than 250 friends and neighbours at our Westshore Community Park.

The second event is our Annual Canada Day Celebration and BBQ. July 1st. This event is ever growing, again more than 250 friends and neighbours.

We will be fund raising for these events with our annual St. Patrick Dance, fundraiser, Mar 14.

As these 2 events are traditionally offered free, we wish to continue this tradition, but need and appreciate your continued financial support.

NWCA Easte	r Egg Hu	nt/BBQ	Expenses	for 2019
------------	----------	--------	----------	----------

Easter Egg Candy-Bags-Bunnies-Prize	832.49	
Tug of War Rope	253.26	
Sysco Burgers	188.67	
BBQ Supplies (food and drinks)	442.66	
Total		17170.8
NIVIGA G. 1 D. G.11 di D. G. 2010		
NWCA Canada Day Celebration Expenses for 2019		

NWCA Canada Day (Celebration Expenses for 2019
Water non and ice	

Water, pop, and ice 253.32
Condiments, table cloths, plates, cutlery and produce 286.59
Burgers, buns, cakes, weiners, and propane 518.29
Entertainment 350.00

Total 1408.20

Thanking you in advance for your Coninued Support for our Community. Wayne Nixon - President - North Westside Community Association

Mary Jane Drouin

From:

Mary Jane Drouin

Sent:

Friday, November 01, 2019 8:41 AM

To:

Wayne Nixon Wayne Carson

Cc: Subject:

RE: Electoral Area West, Grant in Aid Request

I will forward the request to Director Carson for consideration. As this is a 2020 expense, it cannot be approved until next year should be support it.

Mary Jane Drouin

Manager – Corporate Services Regional District of Central Okanagan 250-469-6224, <u>mdrouin@rdco.com</u> Connect with us | rdco.com







This email and any files transmitted are confidential and may contain privileged information. Any unauthorized dissemination or copying is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please delete it and notify the sender.

From: Wayne Nixon {

Sent: Thursday, October 31, 2019 5:34 PM

To: Mary Jane Drouin

Subject: Electoral Area West, Grant in Aid Request

Mary Jane Drouin:

October 31,2019

As an ongoing benefit to the Okanogan Westside, Westshore Park has given us an outstanding Soccer Pitch for everyone to enjoy. The main users of this soccer facility are the "Westside Wolf Pack,"

This group is made up of 3 age groups: 5 and under, 6 to 9, and 10 and above. There are 53 registered players, with 3 Coaches since 2012.

Our "Westside Wolf Pack" runs from the May long weekend to the end of the school year, and restarts from early September until Halloween.

In an effort to ensure that ALL of the children playing get this opportunity, and on behalf of Head Coach Mike Cantryn, we, the North Westside Community Association (NWCA) are requesting a \$1500 Grant in Aid to support the ongoing costs. These are made up of Jerseys for new members, as well as new Jerseys due to wear and tear, or kids growing out of old jerseys. New soccer nets are needed to 2020, as well as additional soccer balls and training equipment. We wrapped up the year on October 30 with fireworks and hotdogs with hot chocolate, with over 100 people attending.

We all know the importance of Youth Sports, and the values learned by participating. This can not happen without the encouragement from coaches and suport from Community.

The NWCA is prepared to accept this grant on behalf of Coach Mike Cantryn, and look forward to your continued support of our Youth.

Thanking you in advance,

Wayne Nixon President North Westside Communities Association